
 

 

 

 

 
ONLINE COMPREHENSIVE 

Child Count Reporting Webinar for Special Education Directors 
September 3, 12:00-1:30pm: Register here. 

September 8, 2:00-3:30pm: Register here. 

September 14, 3:00-4:30pm: Register here. 

Can’t attend any webinar? A session will be recorded and posted to the OSDE Special Education 
Child Count Collection website to view at your convenience after September 5. 

 
Content includes a review of critical information about child count reporting for special 

education and updates on a few related topics. 
 

OPEN DOOR ASSISTANCE 

“Open door” sessions for specialized child count assistance will be held online this year. We will 
host come-and-go zoom meetings with breakout rooms to manage individual student questions. 

You may join the meeting at any time during the allotted hours. Depending on the nature of 
your question and the number of participants when you join, you may have to wait some period 

of time to resolve individual questions. You are welcome to contact a member of the data 
team at any other time, too. 

Registration will open in a few weeks. 
 

IN-PERSON? 
No in-person training will occur this fall.  

 

QUESTIONS?  

Call 405-521-3551 and ask for a member of the data team, or email any of us for assistance. 

ginger.elliott-teague@sde.ok.gov 

travis.thompson@sde.ok.gov 

jack.caldwell@sde.ok.gov 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEld-2spz0iGd3wzy2-bcoTf3eRoC3xPLtr
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0udO-srjwsGNWM24Ty6Bu4NAEhiPxOr4B5
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJclce6tpj0pGdDbAvsTPZ3XeYlX44IoZH-h
https://sde.ok.gov/child-count-collection
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mailto:ginger.elliott-teague@sde.ok.gov?subject=Child%20Count%20Question
mailto:travis.thompson@sde.ok.gov?subject=Child%20Count%20Question
mailto:jack.caldwell@sde.ok.gov?subject=Child%20Count%20Question



